
Dear members of the committee, 
 
Please vote yes to this common sense bill that Idaho already put into law back in 1982 and has been 
proven to be safe. 
 
Please watch the following video and make it speak for itself. Especially in our state, which we tend to 
call the bicycle state of the US, this is a NO-BRAINER; 
https://vimeo.com/4140910 
 
Thank you. 
 
Bes Regards, 
Petra Rainbolt (bicyclist in Beaverton, OR) 
 

https://vimeo.com/4140910

